
 
 
April 4th  
 
Happy Easter 
 
April 13-15 
CMAS testing grades 3-5 
 
April 21 
 
Mod Pizza Restaurant Night 
Last day to order yearbook 
 
April 22 
 
Earth Day 
 
April 27 
PTO Meeting—6:00 PM 
 
 

 

Dear Canyon Creek Community: 
 
Read-A-Thon 
 
We want to take this opportunity to acknowledge our 
community and our wonderful PTCO in spearheading the 
Read-A-Thon our students participated in last month. To-
tal monies gained from this fundraiser exceeded 
$21,000.00! Thank you for your outstanding support! 
 
 
Aurora Scholars 
 
Each year,  Aurora’s city council reaches out to each 
school in and around the city to celebrate students for their 
excellence in academics, leadership, and exemplary citi-
zenship. We are very proud to announce the following 
Canyon Creek students as 2020-21 Aurora Scholars!: 
 
1st Grade- Jordynn Ray 
2nd Grade- Richelle Sebuabey 
3rd Grade- Raylene Heredia-Ruiz 
4th Grade- Brian Foust 
5th Grade- Ava Woodworth 
 
2021-22 Staffing 
 
Canyon Creek is in the midst of planning on several fronts 
for the upcoming 2021-22 school year. If you have not 
returned your parent survey about your family’s plans for 
attendance next year, please return them as soon as possi-
ble. We will be welcoming staff back from the Elevation 
Online program as well as doing a few hires for new posi-
tions in the coming weeks. We will communicate new and 
returning staff once they have been finalized. 
 
Thank you for all your support as we go into the final 2 
months of the 2020-21 school year! 
 
Mike Chipman 
Principal 

Michael Chipman, Principal 
www.canyoncreek.ccsd.k12.co.us 
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Main Office:         720-886-3600 
Attendance Line:  720-886-3695 



MOVING? 
 

Will your student not be returning to 
Canyon Creek next year? 

 
 

Please let  the front office know as soon as possible so we can plan accordingly.   

New to the District? 
 
Registration for the 2021-2022 school 
year are now being accepted through 
our admissions office. 
 
Visit cherrycreekschools.org and se-
lect the admissions tab at the top of 
the page. 
 
You’ll find information on remote 
registrations as well as instructions for 
making an in person appointment. 
 
Turn around times and wait times  
increase as the school year  
approaches, so register early and 
avoid the hassles! 

 

All school library books are due back 
 

April 30th 
 

Inventory will be done in May and bills will 
be sent out for books not returned. 









Friendly Reminders 
 

 

 Office hours are 7:30 am—4:00 pm 

 

 There are no dogs allowed on school grounds 

 Our attendance line is 720-886-3695.  This is a  

    24-hour service provided for your convenience in  

    order to notify the school of an absence or late 

    arrival. 

 

 Please do not drop your students off before  

    7:45 am.  We do not have adult supervision for  

    them prior to 7:45 am.  If they are having breakfast  

    in the cafeteria, they may arrive at 7:30 am. 

 

 For snow delay or school closure information call 

720-554-4701. 

 








